St Clare’s Catholic High School

A Catholic school of excellence and improvement

6" February 2018
GENERAL PERMISSION NOTE

Dear Parents/Carers,

At regular times during the school year, the entire school community may be involved in an activity that is
not on our school site. Most community community events would involve the population of the school

travelling to a specific venue.

The transport to these events would be by chartered buses. The cost for this is built into the school fees.

The types of events that would require transport include but are not limited to:
e Ash Wednesday and other Masses at Good Shepherd Parish Church, Plumpton
e Swimming Carnival
¢ Athletics Carnival
e Sporting Events

Sport is an integral part of St Clare’s Catholic High School, and individualised specific notes may come home
regarding transport and venue locations. This will apply to those students who successfully trial for a PDSSC
team where these students will receive confirmation and training/transport details.

As confirmation you have received this notification, could | ask that you sign the permission slip below and
return to your child/ward’s Learning Advisor by Friday Sth February.

Any questions can be directed to the College during normal school hours.

Yours Sincerely

GENERAL TRANSPORT PERMISSION NOTE - 2018

Student Name: Learning Group:

| give permission for my son/daughter to travel by chartered transport arranged by the school in 2018. |
understand that he/she may attend various venues throughout the year.
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